Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2015 4:58 PM

To: ‘Lee, Nathan'

Cc: 'Horne, Mark (MarkHorne)'

Subject: RE: Former Chevron 90260 - 21995 Foothill Boulevard, Hayward - Extension Request

Nathan and Mark,
| have updated Geotracker to reflect the ACEH extension of the due date to May 28" due to the reasons
mentioned in your request. You can use this email to document the extension date.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Lee, Nathan [mailto:nlee@craworld.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2015 2:59 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: 'Horne, Mark (MarkHorne)'

Subject: Former Chevron 90260 - 21995 Foothill Boulevard, Hayward - Extension Request

Mark,

Conestoga-Rovers and Associates (CRA) on behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company (EMC) would like to
request an extension for the Site Investigation Report requested by Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) in
their letter dated December 29, 2014. This extension is requested due to the driller availability. The earliest we could
schedule a driller was March 2 — March 6, 2015. The lack of earlier driller availability caused all the laboratory data not
to be obtained until April 1, 2015, and an extension of May 22, 2015 for the Site Investigation Report is requested.

Thanks

Nathan Lee, P.G.

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
2300 Clayton Road, Suite 920

Concord, CA 94520

Phone: 925.849.1003
Fax: 510.420.9170

Cell: 510.385.2499

Email: nlee@CRAworld.com

From: Lee, Nathan
Sent: Thursday, February 26, 2015 3:23 PM



To: 'Detterman, Mark, Env. Health'
Cc: 'Coulter, Alexis N'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Chevron 90260 - 21995 Foothill Boulevard, Hayward - Extension Request

Mark and Dilan,

Conestoga-Rovers and Associates (CRA) on behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company (EMC) would like to
request an extension for the Site Investigation Report requested by Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) in
their letter dated December 29, 2014. This extension is requested due to the driller availability. The earliest we could
schedule a driller was March 2 — March 6, 2015. Due to the lack of earlier availability an extension of May 8, 2015 for the
Site Investigation Report is requested.

Thanks,

Nathan Lee, P.G.

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
2300 Clayton Road, Suite 920

Concord, CA 94520

Phone: 925.849.1003
Fax: 510.420.9170

Cell: 510.385.2499

Email: nlee@CRAworld.com

CRA and GHD have merged! To learn more, visit www.CRAworld.com/ghd




